
Yachting Customs and Courtesies
Welcome Back Party - Pelican Isle Yacht Club

The annual Welcome Back Party marks the opening of the season of our club.

Uniforms:

Current flag officers and all past commodores will wear their formal uniform as outlined in “Yacht 
Club Attire and Insignia”.

Receiving Line:

Current flag officers and all past commodores shall form a receiving line just outside the club’s front 
door to greet (welcome back) the attending members and their guests.

The line is arranged as follows:

Commodore
Vice Commodore
Rear Commodore
Past Commodores (senior-most to junior-most)


